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The 2025 Canadian federal election will take place on Monday, April 28 and we will be

hosting Elections Canada polling stations at our King Campus on this date.  

The stations will be open from 9:30 a.m. to 9:30 p.m. and will be located at the Northern

Hive.  All residents of the King-Vaughan riding will be eligible to vote here, including any

Seneca students and employees who may live in this riding.  

For eligible voters planning to vote at King Campus, please remember to bring your ID to the

polling station on election day. To vote, you must be at least 18 years old and a Canadian

citizen.  

For more details the upcoming federal election, visit the Elections Canada website.  
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